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PARTNERSHIP - RESPONSIBILITY - EXCELLENCE - OPPORTUNITY 

                                                                                                                 
10 January 2020 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Please use the link below to sign up to spring term’s P.E. clubs.  The link will also be posted on the 
school Facebook and website.  Please note that places are limited and parents/pupils will only be 
notified if they are unsuccessful at obtaining a place.  A paper copy of the form will be available at 
reception. 
 
Monday - Year 5 & 6 Table Tennis; Year 3 & 4 Netball 
Tuesday - Year 3-6 Running; Year 3 & 4 Cricket 
Wednesday - Year 6 Alternative Ball Games 
Friday - Year 5 & 6 Cricket; Year 5 Alternative Ball Games 
 
Pupils must sign up by Friday 17 January 2020. Clubs will start on Monday 20 January 2020. 
 
Important information 
Pupils must have appropriate sports clothing to take part - this includes inclement weather protection. 
 
If a pupils' behaviour at a club is not at the expected standard then they may be asked to not return to 
that club for safeguarding reasons. 
 
All clubs finish at 4.30pm - pupils will be dismissed from the main entrance. 
 
If your son/daughter is in Year 5 or 6, then please indicate whether they can walk home or not.  Year 
3 and 4 MUST be collected.  
 
For the safety of the pupils, parents' are NOT allowed to park in the school car park to pick your child 
up unless you have a blue disability badge or permission from the Head of School. 
 

The link for clubs is: https://bit.ly/2FE61h0 
 

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

A Hewitt 
 
Mr A Hewitt 
P.E. Subject Leader 

https://bit.ly/2FE61h0

